
Commemorating the 100th Anniversary of the
Fatima Apparitions at Incarnate Word Parish
July Events – All are invited – please bring others!

              July 11 – View the Movie: “Finding Fatima”
                  July 13 – Three Opportunities to Pray the Rosary and Hear                           

                                   from Fr. Munna after the 6:30 pm Rosary.
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This year marks the 100th anniversary of the apparitions at Fatima.  Once each month from May through Oct 1917, Mary, the Mother of God, appeared to three children at Fatima.  To celebrate the events at Fatima, the following activities will occur in July at Incarnate Word Parish.  

On July 11, at 7:00 pm in the church, you are invited to view “Finding Fatima”, a 90 minute documentary movie on the events and messages of the Fatima apparitions.  Come and learn many details about Mary’s appearances.  Please plan to stay after the movie to pray the Rosary, and if all goes well, to be introduced to Fr. Munna, who is from Uganda, is very knowledgeable about Fatima, and who actually travelled from Rome to Fatima with Pope Francis for the 100th Anniversary Celebration on May 13.  
On July 13, there will be three opportunities to pray the Rosary as a group.  The first two will be either in the IW church or in the Multi-purpose Room above the parish offices (the location is dependent on the availability of the church while construction is underway in the lower hall).  One will occur at 7:20 am and the second will be at 8:20 am.  The third opportunity will be at 6:30 pm in the church. We are blessed to have Fr. Munna available for about an hour to speak and do a Q&A after the 6:30 pm Rosary.  This is a unique opportunity to learn more about the apparitions and the Mary’s messages.  Please join us and invite family and friends.

